
 

Grange Youth 

Summer Camp 

June 10-13th, Hocking Hills 

 
Dear Grange Youth Member, 

Great news, with the school year coming to a close, that means Grange Youth Summer Camp is 

almost here!  I hope you’ll join us June 10-13th at Lone Star Lodge in Logan, Ohio, nestled in the 

beautiful Hocking Hills.  I’ve included some details below so you can see how much fun we’re going 

to have and enclosed the registration paperwork for you to return with the $100 payment.  Our theme 

for camp is The Future Is Bright for Grange Youth (think neon!).  Asa Houchin, past Ohio and National 

Male Ambassador, will be joining me as a leader for camp.  We are going to have a fantastic time! 

 

Check in:  Monday, June 10th, after 5pm 

Check out: Thursday, June 13th, by 10am 

Location: Lone Star Lodge: visit their website at www.hockinghillsserenitycabins.com 

Cost:  $100 per camper 

Deadline: Registration and payment by May 31st to have your t-shirt in time for camp 

 

Current Planned Activities: 

• Community Service: (1) pack kids’ snack bags at the lodge to donate, (2) make cards to mail to 

Grangers who need a card to brighten their day, and (3) volunteer at Hocking County Humane 

Society 

• Officer elections 

• Practice for the October Ohio State Grange Convention opening drill 

• Make Grange Youth crafts for the October contest 

• Field trip to play Park Golf- visit www.wormburnerparkgolf.com to check it out; it’s like a bigger, 

more exciting version of putt putt 

• Campfire each evening, weather permitting 

• There are 2 hot tubs at the lodge, so bring your swimwear and towel 

• Scavenger hunt 

• Games, campfire skits, glow ball, crafts, baking, etc. 

• Work on National Pillar Projects 

• Potluck with Ewing Grange #2084 

• Grange Jeopardy 

• Plan Ohio State Grange Convention activities 

• Write a Resolution to submit at the October convention 

 

http://www.hockinghillsserenitycabins.com/
http://www.wormburnerparkgolf.com/


 

Recommended packing list: 

Outfits for Tues/Wed/Thurs Toothbrush & toothpaste Phone Charger 
Pajamas Hair Brush Flashlight 
Personal Medications Shampoo & Conditioner Sunscreen 
Swimwear & Towel Deodorant Bug Spray 
Hoodie/jacket Personal care items Extra pair of shoes 

 

Cell phone call and data reception is poor in many areas of the Hocking Hills, but the Lodge does 

have free wi-fi, so attendees will be able to use the wi-fi to stay connected.  No need to bring air 

mattresses or bedding (unless you want to bring your own special pillow or blanket), it’s all provided. 

 

At Winter Camp, the Youth asked to pack and donate snack bags for kids who may have food 

insecurities, which is a fantastic community service initiative for our Summer Camp.  I have asked for 

donations from Granges across the state and we have already received some items; please speak to 

your Grange about our plans and ask them to donate kid-friendly, individually wrapped snacks to our 

community service project (like snack crackers, juice boxes, fruit cups, granola bars, etc.).  This is a 

great opportunity for subordinate Granges to partner with the Youth to help support our community 

service responsibilities.  Please bring items to camp that you collect. 

 

Please complete your registration paperwork and return to the Ohio State Grange office as soon as 

possible- we need it by May 31st to have your camp t-shirt available for you at camp.  If you miss the 

May 31st deadline, it’s not too late to attend camp, just contact me so I can keep a correct headcount 

and work with the State Grange office on processing the paperwork and payment. 

 

The exact address for Lone Star Lodge and driving directions from State Route 33 will be provided to 

paid registrants closer to check-in.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  I am looking 

forward to having a wonderful camp with the Youth where they can further connect with the Grange 

roots and make lifelong memories and friendships. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Cox 

Jennifer Cox 

Ohio State Grange Youth Director 

ohiograngeyouth@gmail.com 

740-438-2351 

 

 

mailto:ohiograngeyouth@gmail.com






Youth Director
Jennifer Cox
(740) 438-2351
ohiograngeyouth@gmail.com

Registrationn && paymentt duee byy Mayy 31stt too receivee aa shirtt att camp!
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